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From: Askin, Tim
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: application dropped off
Date: Monday, November 16, 2020 1:54:35 PM


 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee
414-286-5712
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov
 


From: Wendy Wasserman <wwbird@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 1:54 PM
To: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: application dropped off
 
I don't need a registered letter to save the expense.  Just email me the information and I will confirm
that I received it and will attend.
Thank you!
 
Wendy
 
On Monday, November 16, 2020, 12:48:14 PM CST, Askin, Tim <tim.askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote:
 
 


I have received the scan from Carlen. Expect a registered letter within the week confirming your
hearing on December 14.


 


Tim Askin, Senior Planner


Historic Preservation Commission


City of Milwaukee


414-286-5712


Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov


 


From: Wendy Wasserman <wwbird@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:14 AM
To: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Hatala, Carlen <chatal@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: application dropped off


 


Hi Tim,
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I am following up with the last email I sent yesterday.  I dropped off the application in person and slid it
under your office door because you or Carlen were not there this morning at 9:45am.  Jack who works
in City records suggested I slide it under your door and stated he would alert you to the application.


Please confirm you received it.  I have CC Carlen so both of you are aware of my completed
application that is waiting under your office door.


Thank you!


 


Wendy Wasserman


The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise
exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should
presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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